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Announcement of Change of our Stock Market Listing 

to the First Section of the Tokyo Stock Exchange 

 

 

Hirata is pleased to announce that we changed our stock market listing to the First Section of the Tokyo 

Stock Exchange on June 15, 2017. 

 

 

On this occasion, we would like to express our sincere gratitude to stockholders, business partners and all 

the people who have supported and involved us. 

 

 

We endeavor to be a company which aim to further expand our business and improve our corporate value 

as a system integrator of production equipment in order to meet the expectations of our shareholders and 

customers.  As always, we appreciate your continuing support for our activities. 


